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Wong Lim Soon

From: jobs@cbio.mskcc.org
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 3:42 AM
To: wongls@comp.nus.edu.sg
Subject: Computational and Systems Biology at MSKCC - Faculty and PostdocRecruitment

Dear Colleague,

We are recruiting additional research faculty members in computational and systems biology
at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center in New York City, to join cBio, the 
Computational Biology Department that currently has four research groups (Grigoire Altan-
Bonnet, Christina Leslie, Franziska Michor, Chris Sander) as well as the Bioinformatics 
Core (Alex Lash, Nick Socci). cBio offers unique opportunities for basic computational and
systems biology research in a translational-clinical environment.

See the announcement at http://cbio.mskcc.org/jobs/ads/faculty.pdf.

Please have a look and pass this on to interested friends and colleagues at any level of 
seniority. Typical applicants are computational biologists and may also have an 
experimental research program in systems biology.

The application timeline for faculty is November 1, 2008. In exceptional cases, we can 
consider applications after this date.  Application instructions at 
http://cbio.mskcc.org/jobs/ads/faculty-application-format.pdf.

We are also looking for postdocs and staff members for the existing groups on an ongoing 
basis (see below).

Thanks very much,

Chris Sander, Chair, cBio@MSKCC

More information about faculty positions at http://cbio.mskcc.org/jobs or email Dwana 
Agosto at agostod@mskcc.org.

Current postdoc positions in cancer genomics and network pharmacology: 
http://cbio.mskcc.org/jobs/postdoc.html.  Additional postdoc positions in cBio research 
groups will become available over the course of the academic year.


